
 
 
 

 
Halifax Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the General Meeting 
September 21, 2016 

 
 
Silent keys: 
Arthur S Glawson VE1VAM 
Maxwell Croft VE1MBC 
Kenneth Laurence Drost VE9CQ 
John James Colson VE1JJC 
Gordon T. Geggie VE9BU 
Garry Irwin Burlingham VA1GB 
Clarence Jennings VE3OIB 
Andreas Speilman vy2as 
Alex MacEachern VE1NA 
 
 
Minutes for the HARC's June, 2016 General Meeting were read by Laura, VE1ZMB, 
Acceptance of the June minutes was moved by Bill, VE1MR; seconded by Doug, 
VE1LDL. 
Motion carried. 
 
Financial Report was presented by Jim, VE1JG.  Its acceptance was moved by Jim, 
VE1JG;  
seconded by Dick, VE1AI. 
Motion carried 
 
Acceptance of nominating committee – Howartd VE1DHD (Chair); Scott VE1QD; 
Dick VE1AI: 
Motion carried 
 
Nomination of auditor: 
Jason, VE6TMR, was nominated by Bill Elliott, VE1MR 
Accepted by acclimation 
 
Projects: 
 
Library: No News 
 
Maritime Museum of the Atlantic: 
The HARC has been involved with the Museum for a number of years,  operating on the 
Museum Ships on the air. March break 2015, we started a temporary radio station set up 



at the museum. The Museum & HARC volunteers built and equipped a glassed in room 
on the second floor, the “wireless room”. Half new gear, half old gear;  the idea is to 
show the public how radio has changed over time. So far in 2016 over 2000 certificates 
for sending name in Morse Code given out to visitors from all over the world. The MMA 
is the busiest provincial museum in Nova Scotia. 
 
VE1HNS 
Replaced repeater, more sensitive and more power output. Any reports, please let Bill, 
VE1MR, know. 
 
Education 
Tom, VE1GTC, reported that the Basic Course will begin September 22, with 30 people 
registered. 
 
EMO: Nothing to report. 
 
HATS: Gary Murphy, VA1GGM,  reported that $1800 has been acquired for HATS 
emergency kits. 
 
Door Prize: $15 gift certificate for Subway was won by Ron, VE1ZC. 
 
50/50: $30 was won by Bob Swinwood, VE1PQ 
 
Respectfully submitted  
Laura Muise, VE1ZMB 
Secretary, the H.A.R.C. 


